
ALL SAINTS’ SUNDAY              NOVEMBER 3, 2024

At Fairhaven Church, we will be commemorating All Saints’ Sunday by 
reading the names of the deceased individuals whose lives have had a 
profound impact on us. If you have a name of someone who has passed 
away since November 5, 2023, and would like to be honored during the 
service, please complete the form provided below. You are welcome to 
include all family members and friends who have passed away during this 
period. 

Kindly submit the completed form to Flo Black by October 30. If you will be 
unable to attend church on Sunday, October 27, please contact Fairhaven 
Church at 412-882-2544 and leave a message with the necessary 
information by October 29. When leaving a message, please provide a call-
back number so that Flo Black may contact you if necessary to verify the 
spelling of the names. 

Name to be read:

Your name and phone:

Relationship:

Name to be read: 

Your name and phone:

Relationship:

Name to be read:

Your name and phone:

Relationship:


